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RE: 30 Day Post-General Report (10/16/2014 - 11/24/2014)

Mr. Whyrick,

We are in receipt of your letter dated February 3, 2014. We have reviewed the three items mentioned and are diligently
working to resolve all issues.

We have amended the 30 Day Post-General Report to correct the incorrect election designation "G2100". This was caused
by
incorrect data entry on our part.

We understand that any contribution received for the runoff election must be returned to the donor. We have identified
all such contributions and refunded them. These refunds will be reports on our amended Year-End Report that is
forthcoming.

Finally, the negative ending cash on hand balance was incorrect. We are working to identify the issue and reconcile the
cash on hand per our report to cash on hand per the bank. We will file another amended 30 Day Post-General Report as
soon as the reconciliation is complete.

If any additional information is needed in the interim, please contact me at the address on file. We will fully
cooperate with the FEC in remedying any impediment to full public disclosure of our campaign finances.




